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GROWING GREEN FESTIVAL SEEKS VOLUNTEERS!

Bridgewater is Growing Green! This summer, the Town of Bridgewater is hosting the 3rd Annual 
Growing Green Festival to highlight and celebrate green community initiatives. 

The Growing Green Festival is a free community street festival featuring music, art displays, 
farmers’ market, food & drink, kid & family activities, community group booths, skills 
demonstrations and workshops and more! All of the events are designed to promote 
participation and open up the discussion on living green.

The festival will take place on Saturday, July 23rd, 8:30am-12:30pm in downtown Bridgewater 
(on King St between Empire & Dominion Streets). This is an all ages and family-friendly event. 
Everyone is welcome to attend! 

The festival organizing committee is putting a call out for volunteers. There are many ways that 
volunteers can help, either beforehand, or on the day of the festival. People of all ages and 
abilities are welcome to volunteer. There is a wide range of tasks; something for everyone. 
Volunteers can choose to assist with:

• Outreaching to the community
• Soliciting sponsors
• Setting-up & taking-down tables, tents, etc.
• Assisting and provide hospitality to vendors, exhibitors and entertainers
• Assisting with and/or participating in the Walking & Cycling parade
• Creating attractive signs & displays to educate festival visitors about living green
• Assisting with the children’s area
• Greeting festival visitors at welcome gates
• Preparing and serving food

There are many ways to support this event, and any contribution, big or small, is appreciated.

There will be an “All-Call Volunteer Meeting” for those wishing to find out more on Sunday, June 
19th, from 7:00-8:00pm at the Bridgewater Fire Hall (81 Dominion St). We hope to see you 
there!

--------
For more information, please visit our website (www.growinggreenfest.com) or contact Leon de 
Vreede at 541-4390, ldevreede@bridgewater.ca 
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